Garrison, Penny

From: . Mike Hanagan [mhanagan@gqwestoffice.net]
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2010 10:02 AM

To: Garrison, Penny

Ce: Walker, Valerie

Subject: Manzano Magnino 2 Fee #1 Permit
Categories: follow up

Penny — As per our conversation yesterday, please show that the actual footage to the power line after it has been
refocated wiil be 2407 from the wellhead. San Isabel Electric Association will have the power line moved by August 27,
2010. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any additional information. Thanks for the help.

Mike Hanagan

Manzano, LLC

575-623-1996 office

mhanagan@qwestoffice.net




